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 Olga Way COMMNT2015/6850/T 18/12/2015  13:50:00 We at No 8 Twisden Road NW5 1DN are pleased that the ash tree is being felled. As it's located 

between Grove End Lodge and Denyer House tts height has been of concern to us for years as it has 

completely blocked sunlight from our garden and back of house in the summer when in leaf. It was 

heavily pruned in 2014 which helped a lot, but now that it’s coming down, we are glad that we will 

have more light and a view of the sky.
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